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nl’-_t Leonard ixe,
V=12 Office,
University of Kansas.

Dear Dr. Axe:

E personally very muach appreciate tha courtesy
~ and the efﬁuimy with which you handled the eligi-
bility of our V=12 boys permitting them to play as of
Decamber first. It was such an unusual situation that

it stYrikes us most responsively.

If there is anything we can do at any time to
reciprooate your kindness it will be a pleasure. Of
course, I have nothing to do with the tickets, since
they are handled at the Business Office. I am sorry
that I do not because I would certainly see that you
wore well hm care of. _

Very sincerely yours,

| Director of Physical Education,
- PCA:AH Varsity Basketball Coach.



